

Brussels and Alicante, 27 June 2014

Antonio Campinos President Office for Hamonization in the Internal Market Alicante SPAIN

RENEWAL OF YOUR MANDATE

Dear President Campinos,

U4U would like to congratulate you on the extension of your term of office as decided by the Council of the European Union on 24th of June.

This confirmation of your extension comes some 15 months in advance of the end of your mandate, well before the beginning of your second mandate. U4U welcomes such a measure as promoting job security and for allowing you to plan your personal and professional life well in advance.

In accordance with the principles of equal treatment and respect for the individuals upon whose shoulders the success of OHIM is built, we trust that you would agree that such timely information about contract renewals should also be applied to all those working at OHIM. This would allow them, like you, to organise their professional and personal futures in light of whether their contracts will be renewed or not.

With kind regards,

Gregor Schneider Vice-President Regulatory Agencies U4U

Gelmich

Cc: OHIM Staff